
ERRATUM

Introduction to the New Editorial Series, Notes of Allergy Watchers: Erratum

In the article “Introduction to the New Editorial Series, Notes of Allergy Watchers”, which appeared in volume 2 of The
World Allergy Organization Journal on page 61, the name Doctor Arthur Eisen is incorrect. This should appear as Doctor
Herman Eisen.

This error has been noted in the original version of the article, which is available at www.waojournal.org.
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